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Peter Moffatt
Progress so far (not very much, I'm afraid), falls into two parts:

Decision to go for a Wordpress site
I told Jamie Pond of Plexus on 23 March, shortly after our last meeting, that I had decided  "with the approval or acquiescence of the other TBI directors, that we will go with Wordpress for the new site."
This decision was made largely because of Jamie's argument that although changing to a Wordpress site would involve a steeper learning curve, for me and anyone else who might become involved in editing the site, than continuing to use Plexus' own system, it would make the site easier to maintain and keep up to date and responsive to browser changes etc.
Dull design drafts and need for more radical thinking?

Jamie had indicated that once we made a decision on this, the next stage would be for me to discuss the design of the new site with Colin Dunn, the graphic designer at Plexus.  I emailed Colin on 6 April with my preliminary thoughts on design, with comments on other websites I thought good or bad, as he had suggested.  I said that I did not think we wanted to change the overall appearance of the site a great deal, and noted a fashion for the use of very large images, often as links to other parts of the site, and commented that this was sometimes taken to extremes.  Colin produced a number of draft designs with alternative layouts for the Home and 'content' pages, and further drafts following suggestions from me after input from Martin.  I sent these to Adam Beeley, who said they were boring, and we all (including Colin) came to realise they were rather dull, that my original inclination not to change the overall appearance very much might have been a mistake; and that if we were to avoid the charge that the site looked old-fashioned and out of date, which had been one of the reasons for undertaking the update, we should probably consider more radical design changes.  Colin was happy to go back to the drawing board with this brief, and we are curently awaiting his further design ideas.   These will be circulated for comment before the meeting if I receive them in time.
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